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March 1, 2021  

 

 

RE: FORGED ELANY STAMP 

 

 
 

ELANY has determined that a certain party or parties have used a forged 

ELANY stamp and affixed it to one or more excess line policies themselves.  

 

No one has the legal right to affix the ELANY stamp to any document except 

ELANY. 

 

Any person that utilizes a forged ELANY stamp is risking license revocation or 

other enforcement proceedings at the discretion of the Department of Financial 

Services. 

 

 

 

 

Should you have any questions regarding the content of this bulletin, please 

direct them to Howard Greene at hgreene@elany.org or (646) 292-5591. 
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